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The committee reviewed and approved audio/video surveillance forms.  The new forms are a 

sellers disclosure, buyers disclosure and suggested language for listing agreements.  NYSAR will 

be releasing the forms in the coming months. 

The committee discussed the next forms to be drafted which include the FHA/VA addendum to purchase 

contracts and a one time showing/commission agreement.  It is anticipated those forms will be completed 

prior to the 2023 Mid-Winter Business Meetings. 


